SRIVENKATESWARA COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

07.09.2022
NOTICE

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the interviews for the post of
Assistant Professor in the Department of English, on Guest basis, scheduled on
7" September, 2022 has been postponed due to some administrative reasons.

The interview will now be held on 19" September, 2022 at 2:30 p.m.

The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted
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